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VO-TECH 
ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday evening February 16, 1978, at 
7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 

The students and staff cordially invite you 
to visit exhibits in the vocational and acad- 
emic areas, enjoy refreshments prepared by 
the Culinary Arts department, tour of the 
school conducted by Student Tour Guides, 

Clayton E. Farnsworth, Director of Vo-Tech, 
recently announced that SHIRLEY GRAY is 
Vo-Techs candidate for the Soroptimist Youth 
Citizenship Award. 

The winner of this award will be chosen 
from outstanding young men and women re- 

presenting the various high schools of the 
State of Nevada and the Western Region. 

The award is in the of $1,000, and its 
purpose is to assist worthy high school Sen- 
iors in achieving his or her endeavors in 
the “highest conception of patriotism.” 

MIKE BELL, Graphic Communications stud- 
ent^ is showning printing the invitations to 
the Open House. 

VICKI ARDOIN is a senior at Vo-Tech. She, 
too, is completing a two-year program in 
Secretarial Science. 

Vicki is very active in school activities. 
She is a member of the Senior Board, Dance 
Club, Varsity Quiz Team, and presently serves 
as Corresponding Secretary in SNVTC's chap- 
ter of FBLA. 

After graduation, Vicki plans to work for 
approximately four months. In the fall, she 
plans to take a trip to Australia for one month. 
In January of 1979, she will enroll as a full- 
time student at UNLV. Vicki hopes to take 
science-related courese and eventually go into 
Oceanography. 

RON WORTHEN, Refrigeration student, readies 
a display for Open House, 

KATHI AUSTIN is presently a senior at Vo- 
Tech. At the present time, she is complet- 
ing a two-year program in Secretarial Science. 

Kathi is actively involved in SNVTC's 
chapter of FBLA (Future Business Leaders 
of America), as she serves as chapter Pres- 
ident. She is also President of the Explorers 
Secretarial Post. 

After graduation, Kathi plans to attend col- 
lege in Jackson, Mississippi. In the future, 
she will strive to obtain a college degree 
in Special Education. After college, her goal 
is to teach elementary school. 
LYNNE DUFF is a senior at Vo-Tech and is 

currently completing a two-year program in 
Secretarial Science. 

After graduation, Lynne plans to attend a 

court reporting school in California. In the 
future, she plans to become a Court Reporter. 

LISA BADURA, Secretarial Science student, 
displays...machine transcription skills to be 
displayed at the Open House. 


